









1 Myrtle Street Rydalmere NSW 2116



Dear Parents.

RYDALMERE

Attached you will find your child's design of an animal's home that they have selected to learn about in Science. They will need to bring in a **shoe box** and other recyclables suggested on your child's sheet to build their home at school on **Friday 31st August**.

Please assist your child to think further about what they may use. This will be dependent on your child's design. The children will be expected to complete this construction at school, so please avoid making it all for them at home!

We would appreciate help from **10-10:50 on Friday 31st August** straight after the Father's Day liturgy. All parents are very welcome to help each child glue, stick etc.

Please bring materials in a labelled plastic bag on on **Friday** and **not beforehand** due to limited storage in the classroom. Please complete any painting at home with your child. We will provide scissors, glue and tape. Basically have the materials ready for your child to put it together in class with you.

Thank you so much in helping us provide an enjoyable design and make learning experience.

Mrs Laura McFarlane and Mr Ben Horne

ST MARY'S PRIMARY